
Car Rider Arrival Procedures 
● Doors open for students at the front and back of the building beginning at 8:50 AM. 

School staff members are not on duty until 8:50 AM and students will not be supervised 
outside of the building before 8:50 AM.  

● Car riders lanes should be utilized by families whose children are independently able to 
exit the vehicle with their belongings without assistance. ​ Drivers are not permitted to get 
out of their cars.  If your child needs extra support, you must park in the parking lot and 
walk your child across the crosswalk. 

● Drivers may not exit their vehicles or park their cars in the car rider lanes as this slows 
down the drop off process for all families and has the potential to cause accidents.  If you 
need to exit your vehicle to support your child or go into the office, you must park in the 
parking lot and utilize the crosswalks. 

● Do not pass other buses, vans, or cars in the car rider drop off lanes.  This has the 
potential to cause serious accidents.  If all drivers are using the lane as a “drop and go” 
lane, then the lane will move quickly. 

● Drivers of car riders are expected to follow directions of crossing guards and school staff. 
The main car rider line will be used to drop off students at arrival time.  See the purple 
arrow below.  Drivers should wait to drop off students until their car is stopped in the 
drop off area, highlighted in yellow below. 

 
● Once all school buses and licensed childcare vans have arrived, the bus loop will 

be opened up for additional car riders as shown below.  ​However, all cars exiting 
this bus loop must make a right turn upon exiting.  Left turns are not permitted. 



 
● Once all school buses and licensed childcare vans have arrived, the bus loop will 

be opened up for additional car riders as shown below.  

 
● Do not wait in car along Nantucket Drive for Bus Lane to open (in red area 

above).  Proceed to Car Rider line (in blue area above).  ​This part of the street is 



not wide enough with parking on both sides to have a line of cars waiting with 
other cars passing in both directions. 

● Designated Handicap Accessible Parking Spaces are reserved for those with 
proper identification.  

● Students must be in their seats by 9:05 AM to be marked present and on time.  
 
 
We have asked our local Police Officers to swing by when they are available to help us to 
monitor our arrival time and ensure the safety of all of our family.  Thank you for your help to 
make arrival time safe for all of our school community.  


